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March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I write as Chair of the Governing Body of The Piggott School to share some staffing news at The Charvil 

Piggott Primary School. 

 

Mr Hillerton has tendered his resignation as Headteacher of Charvil Piggott Primary School. He will be 

leaving us on the last day of the Summer term 2023. 

 

I would like to thank Mr Hillerton for his years of service to the school, first as Deputy Headteacher, 

and then as Headteacher since February 2022. 

 

After fifteen years working in education, Mr Hillerton is exploring new opportunities. 

 

The post of Headteacher will be advertised before the Easter break, with interviews scheduled to take 

place before the end of April. 

 

I am sure you will join me in wishing him and his family the very best for the future. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

R Thiele 

Chair of The Governing Body 
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